

R. B. "Mc" McAlister & Grady Franklin Maples

3355 South Broadway - P. O. BOX 157 - Englewood, Colorado

Telephone SUnset 1-4481

October 1, 1952

Mr. Kermit Geary R.F.D. #2 Walnutport, Penn.

Dear Mr. Geary:

We are sorry that we are so late in answering your reception report, but we are sure that you realize that there are many things of much more importance around a new radio station.

Your report of recrption was accurate, and you may consider this a verification of the fact that you did receive KGMC on December 22, 1951.

We again want to apologize for being so darned late in answering this report, and we hope that you will forgive us for same. Good luck to you in the future as a DXer.

Very truly yours,

David F. White Jr. Chief Engineer

Radio Station KGRC